
 

Statement from the Prime Minister of Canada 

It is with great pleasure that I congratulate 

the Vancouver Shinpo on their 2022 Edition of 

Vancouver Shinpo-Japanese Canadian 

Online News. 

The Vancouver Shinpo is a Japanese-language 

weekly newspaper that works hard to cover 

news from Japan, as well as local news, 

Canadian news and international news 

benefiting readers who are mainly Japanese 

visitors, students, and immigrants in Western 

Canada. It is a shining example of an organization that works hard to 

provide pertinent information for Japanese immigrants, supporting the 

Japanese community in Canada.   

Despite the pandemic, I would like to take this opportunity to 

recognize the remarkable work that ethnic media, like the Vancouver  

Shinpo, have made in enhancing our nation’s diversity as we continue 

to make our country a better place for everyone. 

Congratulations on the 2022 Edition and best wishes for the years to 

come! 
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